
MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

Thank you to all of you who made appointments to meet with your child’s class 
teacher this week. We have had some positive feedback already but should you 
still have questions regarding your child then please do contact the class teacher, through the school office, to 
make an additional appointment.  

The children are working really hard at the moment and teachers have spent considerable time adapting their 
planning to ensure that they are covering the key areas of the curriculum, without trying to rush through eve-
rything that hasn’t yet been taught by the end of the year. There will be some of this year’s objectives which 
will need to be re-taught in the following year to allow learning to be consolidated and children to be focused 
without immense pressure.  The children are showing good levels of resilience but we know it is hard for 
some of them. There will be more information in the coming weeks about how our teaching and learning is 
moving forwards. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
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Dates for the diary: 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday 

Thursday 6th May Class photos 

Thursday 27th May 10.30am Parent 
Forum 

Week beg 31st May Half Term Week 

Thursday 24th June Shuffle Up day 
TBC 

Thursday 15th July Reports out 

Wednesday 21st July Term ends 

Thursday 22nd July INSET day  

House Winners 

 

  
 

 

Arrival times 

Our staggered start times mean that 
all children should be in school by 
9am. Please ensure that they are on 
time so that they are ready to start 
learning, especially the children in 
Years 5 and 6 who should be here by 
8.45am. 

This week 
the award 
is for... 

being a  
happy  
person! 

Fir Class: 

Reggie 

Birch Class: 

Toby 
Yew Class: 

Toby  
Aspen Class: 

Mickey 

Poplar Class: 

Thomas 
Rowan Class: 

Max 
Hawthorn Class: 

Summer 

Juniper Class: 

Aimee 
Cherry Class: 

Alex 
Elder Class: 

Lily Rose 
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Safeguarding Update 
 

Following on from the advice we shared last 
week regarding the use of WhatsApp for  
children, this week we want to share the  
guidance for the game Fortnite.  

A very large number of our children talk  
openly about playing this game. This game is 
rated 13+ and it concerns us that the children 
are discussing and re-enacting the age  
inappropriate messages that they are getting 
from the game. Some of our infant children 
talk about playing this game!   

Please do read the guidance below. If you have 
any concerns regarding your child and social  
media then do not hesitate to contact Miss 
Hyde, Mrs Ewen or Mrs Bainbridge as  

Designated Safeguarding Leads.  

 

More information and top tips for parents can be 
found on the National Online Safety website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And finally... 

 

Congratulations to Lewis (Year 5)  who has  
recently passed his Grade 4 violin exam! This is 
a great achievement and one he should be 
very proud of. I am sure he will continue to 
work hard to achieve even higher grades but 
Lewis this is amazing! Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has achievements to share with 
us, please do let us know! 

Parent Forum 

Yesterday we had our first Parent Forum since 
we reopened. It was good to meet with  
representatives to discuss some of the things 
that are concerning parents at the moment. 
Minutes from this meeting are being sent out 
with this newsletter or you can find a copy on 
our website. 

We are currently looking for Year group reps 
from Years 2, 4. 5 and 6. Please discuss this 
with other parents in these year groups and if 
you would like to represent the cohort then 
please contact the school office and we will 
take it from there.  

Our next meeting is Thursday 27th May at 
10.30am. These are being held virtually at the 
moment. The focus for the next meeting will 
be transition so please send your questions via 
your representative by 20th May so we can 
include them on the agenda. 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/

